
From: ken <ken@klses.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 10/5/2018 6:45:09 AM
Subject: FW: 2 cent tax on our processed foods

Sir,
 
  How can our community stop this illegal taxes on our food? Enclosed is a letter I asked about the tax. Why has these 
Cities and Counties been able to add a tax on our food? South Carolina voted to not tax our food years ago.
 
 
 
Thanks for all your help in Anderson County
 
Ken Swilling
864-296-0002
 
From: Sales and Use Tax [mailto:SalesandUseTax@dor.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, October 03, 2018 4:13 PM
 
To: ken
 
Subject: RE: 2 cent tax on our processed foods
 
Ken,
 
Thank you for your email. South Carolina Department of Revenue does not regulate Hospitality Taxes that are 
collected by the county. We appreciate your concern in regards to the taxes, however we are not able to provide you 
with an answer as to why these taxes are collected. Please contact your county for further assistance.
 
Thank you,
 
Sales Tax Section
SalesandUseTax@dor.sc.gov 
Telephone: 803-896-1420
Fax: 803 896 1682
 
South Carolina Department of Revenue
Taxpayer & Business Services - Sales
300A Outlet Pointe Blvd
Columbia, SC 29210
www.dor.sc.gov
 
Note:
This is my interpretation based on the information provided. It is not to be construed as the SCDOR’s official position 
regarding this matter. It is not binding on the SCDOR or its employees. If a formal, binding ruling is necessary, please 
see the Information Guide found on our website, which explains our procedures for requesting a private revenue 
opinion.
 
The information in this message and/or attachments may be proprietary and/or confidential and protected from 
disclosure. If reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or an employee or agent responsible for delivering 
this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this 
communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender 
immediately by replying to this message and deleting it from your computer.
 
Please visit dor.sc.gov/mydorway to learn more about our new taxpayer support system, MYDORWAY, for filing and 
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paying sales, use and local taxes
 
 
 

From: ken 
Sent: Wednesday, October 3, 2018 11:17 AM
 
To: Sales and Use Tax 
Subject: 2 cent tax on our processed foods
 
Question:
 
Why are the Cities and County allowed to have illegal taxes on processed foods in South Carolina? Many older people 
and children get their late meals buying cooked food at grocery stores and fast food sites. This problem as got to stop.
The tax payer is paying .09 cent on the dollar to these cities and now Counties who use the money for business 
development. The general public is left out on how the money is used and it’s taxation without representation.
 
Thanks
Ken Swilling
864-296-0002


